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7/12,01********12:21 PM********Kay Flynn*********l

Kay Flynn

To: Kim Logue; 'susan.masterton@mail sprint.com’

Cc: Margie Howard; Gennarro Jackson; Kimberley Pena
Subject: RE: 010953-TP

A copy of this e-mail will be placed in the docket file.
Kay

-—-Original Message—

From: Kim Logue

Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2001 12:06 PM

To: Kay Flynn; 'susan.masterton@mail.sprint.com’

Cc: Margie Howard; Gennarro Jackson; Kimberley Pena
Subject: RE: 010953-TP

Susan,

Could you help clarify the confusion regarding the below-referenced company? If the company name is correct as below, and they're

not certificated, then the petition will need to be withdrawn, if it's a "normal" interconnection agreement.

Kim and Gennarro: Is this a one-way paging agreement? If so please advise via "reply all* to this e-mail.
Kim L.

——Original Message—-

From: Kay Flynn

Sent: TRursday, July 12, 2001 9:10 AM

To: Kim Logue
Subject: 010953-TP

This is a petition re interconnection agreement filed by Sprint. They indicate the company in the agreement is "Metro
PCS,/FloridaCalifornia Inc." We have no such ALEC certificated company.
Will you be contacting Sprint for clarification/correction?

Kay
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